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Cell Phone Use  
     in the OSU-OKC Library 
 

♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦ 
 

 

 

 

 The OSU-Oklahoma City Library is a place for quiet research, consultation and 

study.  Appropriate conduct is expected from all that use the facilities. 

 

 

Owners of cell phones will be expected to turn phone ringers off, or turn them 

down to their lowest level while in the Library.  If cell phone use is required, users 

will be expected to move to a location away from fellow students so conversations 

will not disturb others.  Loud conversation is both unnecessary and unacceptable.  

Extensive cell phone conversation while in the library is discouraged.  Offensive 

language is unacceptable in the Library at any time. 

 

There is a charging station located at the stairway entrance.  Please turn your 

ringers off or on ‘silent’ if you leave your device to charge.  Please do not sit at the 

charging station for a phone conversation during its charging.   

 

Please do not use cell phones in the Library Network area at any time. 

 

Failure to comply with this policy will result in cellular telephones being banned 

altogether in the Library. 


